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WILLIAM PARKER CRAFT FAIR 

 

On the 7th and 8th October, the club held a stall at the William Parker 

Craft Fair, at the William Parker School. We had our usual “Pick-a-ticket” 

tombola and also, as we did last year, we had Oliver’s “Rural Tramways”  

model tramway layout on display. Although the visitor numbers were a 

bit low (180 people on the Saturday and 130 on the Sunday) we still did 

fairly well. We managed to make £28 on the “Pick-a-ticket” on Saturday 

and £17.40 on Sunday; a total of £45.40. We also raised £4.55 on sales, 

giving us a grand total of £49.95 over the weekend.  Thank you to Roy, 

Derek, Chris, Oliver, Alan and Mary for their help over the weekend.  

HASTINGS FAMILY HISTORY FAIR 

 

On Sunday 8th October, Roy held a stall at the Hastings Family History 

Fair (at Horntye sport centre) for our club. Over the day, Roy managed 

to raise £12 on his own mini-tombola as well as £3.50 in sales and £7 in 

donations giving a total of £22.50. Thank You to Roy for his work on 

the stall.  

 

Editor’s Note: Please note that over the two events over the 7th-8th 

October weekend, the club managed to raise a wonderful £72.45 for 

two days work! 

 

DATE AND TIME OF NEXT MEETING 

 

The next open meeting will be held on Thursday 22nd February 2007 at 

8pm at the R.A.F.A. Club, Wellington Sq. Hastings 

 

Finally, I wish on behalf of the club, 

all our members a Merry Christmas 

and a Happy 2007! 
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